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 Dear City of Fort Bragg,
 Item 3A
   Please do not raise the fees on building new single family or multifamily  housing. It is
already near out of reach for many. We are desperate for affordable workforce housing on the
coast and this additional fee will just push new housing farther out of reach for families.
 Regards,
Sarah Rossetto 
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